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Dear Special Friends, 

     Hello tonight from Ndola, Zambia, on Thursday, Nov. 3, 2016, while I’m ministering here for a few 

days. I’m in different places in Zambia for three weeks, and will go by bus to Harare, Zimbabwe, next 

week. Thanks for praying for me, and supporting the ministry, while I’m in this southern part of Africa 

for two months. 

     Be praying for me in Zimbabwe for a few days, then off on another long bus ride (about 18 hours) to 

Johannesburg, South Africa. Then, a friend will take me in his car to Swaziland, where I’ll minister for a 

week. 

     After that, I’ll be ministering in Johannesburg and Pretoria, South Africa, then in Gaborone, Botswana, 

at the end of November, and first few days of December. Remember, I depend on your prayers, as I 

travel and minister all the time, in so many different places. 

     I hear testimonies all the time, and I praise God! A lady here in Zambia told of how she wrote her 

prayer points on a paper last year, as we’ve asked people to do in so many different places through the 

years. She needed a big financial breakthrough, and she’s gotten it! She was able to pay cash for a 

much-needed car, and another one for her brother, also a third one for her sister, too! 

     A pastor here in Zambia brought his eleven year old son to me, as we had prayed for him several 

years ago, when he wasn’t talking. Jesus touched him then, and he started talking like a very normal 

little boy. He’s now doing very well in school, and says he wants to become a paleontologist, to study 

fossils. 

     I’ve been able to send money to finish Church No. 60 at Nasia, and No. 61 at Gambaga, in northern 

Ghana, praise God!  I’ve gotten pictures of No. 63 at Paga Navio, as they’ve had to rebuild a wall that 

was blown down by a very high wind. They’re taking time to reinforce the foundation, and put pillars in 

the walls, before starting on the roof there. 

     As soon as the people finish the walls, we plan to put a roof on two more churches, and help them 

complete their buildings, No. 64 at Gbeduri and No. 65 at Bimbago. 

     Please pray for the pastor of one of the three churches we’ve planned to dedicate in January, 2017. 

He had a terrible motorbike accident a few weeks ago, and is suffering a lot from fractures in his arm 

and leg. Help me to pray for his healing and total recovery. 
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     Just before I left Nigeria last month, I received the first copies of one of my audio books, “Stories He 

Loved to Tell, Vol. 1,” on audio CD’s and MP3’s. There are also two more ready, “Words of Success” and 

“Words of Wisdom.” If you write to ask, I’ll try to send a link to them by E-mail. 

     Thanks so very, very much to the pastors in Abuja, Nigeria, who worked many, many hours to make 

them possible, editing them and adding background music, sound effects, etc. Two more of my audio 

books will also be ready soon, “Words of Healing” and “Stories He Loved to Tell, Vol. 2.” 

     Remember, the letter “N” is for the month of November, but “N” is also for the word “NEW,” too. I’m 

praying for you to see something NEW in November, some miracle you’ve never seen, some 

breakthrough you’ve been praying for, in Jesus’ name.  

     God said, in Isaiah 43:19, “Behold, I will do a new thing; now it shall begin to spring forth; shall ye not 

know it? I will make a way in the wilderness, and rivers in the desert.” He’ll do it for you! 

Love, Doris Hokett 


